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Mr. Mark Tusler
Wisconsin Depar-fcmen-t of Natural Resources
Hazardous Waste Management Section
101 3. Webster Street, GEF II
Madison, WI 55707

RE: Freeman Chemical Corporation
G-roundwater Remediation
Saukville, Wisconsin
Odor Analyses
Job No. 0001-005

Dear Mark:

This letter is to confirm our telephone conversation earlier
today regarding the sampling and analysis of odor at the Freeman
site. As we discussed, during the September quarterly sampling we
will collect and analyze water samples for odor a-t the four
municipal wells (MW-1, MW-2, MW-5, MW-4), at the four pumping
wells (21 A, 24A, 28, 29) and at wells near the outside perimeter
of the site (1A, 5A, 5B, 4A, 7, 8, 16A, 18A, 19A, 22, 25, 59 and
40).

We feel that this program should provide more than adec[uate
coverage of any odor in the groundwater. If you have any
questions, please just give me a call.
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